
 

 
 

SWIMLINK – SWIMMING CLASS UPDATE 

 
 
 
Dear Swimmers (Sea horses/turtles, stingrays, seals, dolphins, sharks and Orcas),  
 
 
We are missing you all in the pool and we are working very hard to get your swimming classes 
back as soon as possible. Currently during the summer months we will not be offering any swim 
teaching classes. However we are looking closely at restarting the lessons in September as 
children return to school. We do understand this may be a challenging time for most families so 
we will consider all factors when returning our lessons. A number of new control measures will 
have to be implemented to ensure best practice and to ensure social distancing can be adhered 
to at all times. At this stage we are only reviewing the rapidly changing situation with plans to 
return in September. However we cannot confirm at this stage if lessons will return. All 
remaining unused credits will be allocated for the new swim term once it returns. We encourage 
all our swimmers to get back to leisure swimming over the summer months. Practice your 
strokes and skills and enjoy the water once more, whether it’s here at Sportslink or the Irish Sea.  
 
Stay safe and always swim responsibly with an adult.  
 
The Swimlink team 
 

 
 


